
 

June 29, 2012 
 
Via eFiling and Hand Delivery 
 
Gary Widerburg 
Commission Administrator 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City,   UT 84111 
 
Re:  FCC required certification – Docket No. 12-049-T02 
 
Dear Gary: 
 
Pursuant to the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) Report and Order released 
November 18, 2011 in WC Docket No. 10-90, et al. (USF/ICC Transformation Order) and 
associated FCC rules (specifically, 47 C.F.R. 51.915(d)(3)), price cap carriers such as  Qwest 
Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC (CenturyLink) are required to certify to the FCC and to state 
commissions that they are not seeking duplicative recovery in the state jurisdiction for any 
Eligible Recovery subject to the recovery mechanism created by the USF/ICC Transformation 
Order.  In accordance with this requirement, CenturyLink hereby submits the attached 
Certification.  CenturyLink has already made the required certification to the FCC in filings 
dated June 18, 2012.  
 
If you have any questions please let me know.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachment 
 
cc:  Utah Division of Public Utilities 

James B. Farr 
Regulatory Affairs Director –  Idaho and Utah 
Room 1601 
250 Bell Plaza 
Salt Lake City, Utah  84111 
 
Office: 801-238-0240 
Fax: 801-237-6655 
james.farr@centurylink.com 


